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INYO/LOS ANGELES 
STANDING COMMITTEE 
Dedicated to the advancement of mutual cooperation 
  

 MEMORANDUM 
 
Date October 13, 2022 

 
Subject:   Documentation of Actions Taken by Standing Committee at the May 12, 2022 

Meeting.  
 

 
The Standing Committee’s policy is to document any actions taken by the Committee in a 
memorandum at the subsequent meeting.  Standing Committee members present at the May 12, 
2022 meeting hosted by the Los Angeles were: for Inyo County;  Supervisor Matt Kingsley, 
Supervisor Rick Pucci, Water Commissioners Teri Red Owl and Randy Keller, County 
Administrative Officer Leslie Chapman, County Counsel John Vallejo, and Water Director 
Aaron Steinwand, and for Los Angeles; City Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell, Commissioner  
Nicole Neeman Brady, General Manager Martin Adams, Senior Assistant General Manager for 
Water Anselmo Collins, Director of Water Operations Andrew Linard, Aqueduct Manager Adam 
Perez, and Deputy City Attorney David Edwards. 
 
Action taken at the May 12, 2022 meeting, considered by the Committee: 
 
Agenda Item #2 - Approval of documentation of actions from the March 24, 2022 meeting 
 
The Standing Committee approved the May 12, 2022 memorandum entitled: Documentation of 
Actions Taken by the Standing Committee at the March 24, 2022 meeting. 
 
Agenda Item #6 – LADWP requests the approval of a plan for reasonable reductions in the 
irrigation water supply on the City of Los Angeles-owned lands pursuant to Section IV.A. 
of the Water Agreement.   
 
The Standing Committee approved the requested program for irrigation reductions described in 
the May 12, 2020 memorandum for this agenda item.  The program included the following; 

(1) Allotments specified as 5 acre-feet per acre shall be reduced to 4 acre-ft per acre 
(2) There shall be no reductions to enhancement and mitigation projects 
(3) For allotments less than 4 acre-feet per acre, there shall be no reductions.  

 
Agenda Item #7b– Action Item: Setting LORP seasonal habitat flow 
 
The Standing Committee approved the Technical Group’s recommendation to maintain the 
LORP baseflow of 40 cubic feet per second with no seasonal habitat flow in 2022.  
 
Agenda Item #7c – Establishment of the Blackrock Waterfowl Management flooded 
acreage.  
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The Standing Committee approved the Technical Group’s recommendation for the establishment 
of the 2022-23 flooded acreage in accordance with Year 2 of the Blackrock Waterfowl 
Management Area Interim Management and Monitoring Plan. 
 
 
 
  
 


	MEMORANDUM

